Center Independent School District

Superintendent,

Dr. Brian Morris

June 27, 2022

To the Parents / Students of Center ISD,

Center ISD is taking a pro-active stance in dealing with a serious issue regarding students. This summer,
we will be installing Vape sensors on our high school, middle school and elementary school campuses.
Vaping has become a significant problem with our student population that reached all the way to Center
Elementary School this past year.

The long-term effects of vaping are not yet known, but the rate at which students are doing this are
staggering. We want to let you know that we are taking this step in an effort to prevent students from
doing this on our campuses. If a student is caught, there will be some type of punishment administered to
the student. The punishments will be in the CISD Student Code of Conduct for the 2022-2023 school

year.

Please encourage your student not to vape at all, but if they decide to, they need to make certain they do
not do it at school, on school property or at a school function on or off school property. Please help us
keep our students healthy. Again we want to make you aware of this change prior to school starting so
that no one is caught off guard, and everyone is prepared.

Sincerely,
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Dr. Brian Morris

P.O. Drawer 1689 e Center, Texas 75935 @ 936-598-5642
E-mail: brian.morris(centerisd.org
www.centerisd.org




